
 

 

Tender 

Search for an evaluator for an evaluation in Asia 

 

The RLS is looking for an evaluator for the evaluation of the work of its China office.   

The evaluation will be conducted in English and will cover the period June 2025 – January 
2026.  

The evaluation is formative in its focus and is intended to support organizational learning 
and contribute to the upcoming strategic planning process of the regional program. 

Applications are possible as an individual as well as in a team. 

 

Offer and deadlines 

Please submit the following documents: 

- a substantive proposal for an evaluation study according to the Terms of Reference, 
including a time schedule, 

- total fees and daily rates; travel expenses will be reimbursed according to BRKG 
(daily allowances will not be reimbursed additionally) 

- a detailed and comprehensive CV, 

- informal explanations of your work and working methods, indicating your 
experience with impact analysis of activities of social organizations in an 
international context, especially with political education projects, and with related 
evaluations 

- if you have experience with other important aspects of our tender / terms of 
reference, please refer to them as well 

 

Expected qualifications 

- High methodological competence, especially in qualitative and participatory 
methods, high analytical skills  

- Evaluation experience, especially in the field of political education work  

- Experiences with feminist approaches in educational and political work and their 
evaluation 

- Advanced Knowledge on result based management 

- Very good knowledge of the English and German language 

- Knowledge of Chinese language is an advantage 

- Good knowledge of the region and its actors  



 

 

 

 

 

- Knowledge of the work of political foundations is an advantage 

- Intercultural competence 

 

 

Documents from interested parties in English should reach us electronically by 8th June 
2025. The final order will be placed by 13th June. 

 

Contact 

Rosa-Luxemburg-Stiftung 

Zentrum für Internationalen Dialog und Zusammenarbeit 

Tanja Brosch-Dobesch 

Telefon: +49 (0)30 44310-112 

tanja.brosch-dobesch@rosalux.org 
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